- AMSTERDAM DISTRICT.

All coemmunications to be addressed to-

THE SURVEYORS.

Your ; :ference

#

Our Reference

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

PRINS HENDRIKKADE 159 TELEPHONE NO. 243895 - 62625
TELEGRAMS: ,.LLOYDSREG.”” AMSTERDAM

AMSTERDAM,  21st June, 1962,

Dear Sir, : |\

Motorship "GLADON

In reply to your letter of the
1lst instant respecting the above ship we
have to inform you that no repairs are
being carried out at present.

Upon enquiries made we were informed
that there is a possiblity that the work
will be carried out by the Owners' own labour
but the job might as well be given to a yard.

As soon as any decision has been
reached we will inform you.

Yours faithrully,

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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